
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is a priority here.  We are committed to following government and 
Church of England guidelines on safeguarding children and vulnerable adults as well as 
good working practice, including safer recruitment of volunteers and paid workers.  
The Lead Canon for Safeguarding on the Cathedral Chapter is Venerable Dr Trevor 
Jones.  Each Cathedral department and volunteer group has its own Safeguarding 
Champion.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding the safety or welfare of a child or vulnerable adult, 
you can speak to Costa Nassaris (Naz), Cathedral Safeguarding Advisor or a member 
of the Cathedral Clergy. 
 

Cathedral Safeguarding Advisor  
 

 
 

Costa Nassaris 01392 294929 or safeguardingenquiry@exeter.anglican.org 
 

If you believe a child or vulnerable adult is at risk of significant harm you must call 
the police straight away, by dialling 999 
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